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Our Ref: 
Date:  04/04/2025 
 
 
S6 Last Day 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Friday 4th April, S6 will spend their last day in Gleniffer High School. 

This is an end of an era, and as such, traditions have been established which we hope to 

continue.  

Pupils will come to school Periods 1 and 2, usually dressed in gingham dresses and Hawaiian 

shirts. Pupils normally decorate a white shirt and will get these signed by pupils and staff over the 

duration of the morning.  

After morning interval, all S6 pupils will be taken to Lapwing Lodge and will remain there until 

1.00pm, we will ensure all pupils are fed. The bus will then drop the pupils off at the turning circle 

where they will be dismissed to embark on their afternoon. 

As S6 year head, I am incredibly proud of everything that they have achieved this year and the 

mark they will leave as they aspire onto greater and better things. I hope this year has provided 

exceptional memories that they will carry with them into the future. I wish our S6 the very best for 

their examinations and hope they achieve everything they wish for. 

I look forward to seeing all parents and carers at our Graduation event on the Wednesday 23rd 

April for a 6.30pm start. All pupils should arrive promptly at 5.45pm in the gym hall. Almost all 

young people have requested a graduation gown, I have managed to secure a price for these for 

£10. This has been put on parent pay and I would appreciate if this could be paid by 20th April. 

This purchase is not compulsory, however the vast majority of pupils have requested this as part of 

their ceremony. If you would like to discuss further please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Debbie Martin 
 

Mrs Debbie Martin 
Depute Head Teacher 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
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